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Worth the Trip

We know our members are busy with 
plenty of pressing matters, which is 
why it is always memorable and 
moving when they go out of their way 
to express their gratitude to us.

Read More

Maternity & Membership: What to 
Expect

We've done our best to make the 
maternity process simple and 
straightforward, so instead of 
worrying about policies, you can 
prepare for your new bundle of joy.



"When you're dealing with the 
enormity of the diagnosis...you just 
want to crawl under a rock for a while. 
That's where you guys stepped in..."

– Bud B., Worth the Trip

Email Us

Let us Pray for You

Don’t forget that our Pastoral Care 
Team is standing by to pray for your 
prayer requests. Email them using the 
link provided. We want to pray for you 
and your requests.

Confess your sins to each other and 
pray for each other so that you may 
be healed. The earnest prayer of a 
righteous person has great power and 
produces wonderful results. James 
5:16 NLT

Read More

March HealthTrac Graduates

Graduating from HealthTrac means a 
member has reached the goals they 
have set with their health coach by 
making lifestyle changes that 
positively impact overall health. Click 
below to view this month's HealthTrac 
graduates.



March Sharing Stats

Total SharePower Received:
$35,112,439.05

Total Medical Expenses Paid:
$24,576,568.61*

*Total Medical Expenses Paid was less than Total
Share Power Received due to payment
processing issues.

Wait Patiently 

Sometimes life demands that we just 
wait. We would love to do something 
else but waiting seems to be the only 
answer. It’s not easy for most of us. 
We wait in lines, but not very 
patiently. We wait at traffic lights and 
wonder why it takes so long for the 
light to change. We wait for the call 
from the doctor’s office and wonder 
why it takes a week or more to get 
results back from a test.

We are challenged to wait for many 
different things. Maybe one of the 
hardest waits of all is waiting for God 
to answer a prayer or give us 
direction in our lives. I’ve known 
people that have prayed for their 
husbands or wives to accept Christ 
and become a follower. Sometimes 
they have prayed for decades. We 
wait on God because we believe in 
Him. We believe He knows everything 
about us and that He has the power 
to change our circumstances or help 
us through difficult times.The Psalmist 
gives us two actions to help us while 
we wait on God. Be brave and 
courageous, he wrote. If you trust 
God, you can be brave. If you believe 
that He has your best interest in mind, 
you can be courageous even in the 
face of what looks like certain defeat 
and ruin. Be strong and confident in 
the mighty power and love of God. 
Wait for it. Wait for His help to come. 
He will come and help you.

Member Reminder: On the anniversary of your enrollment date, you will be 
charged a $75.00 renewal fee in addition to your suggested monthly share 

amount.
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Worth the Trip

 April 15th, 2019

No matter the size of Liberty HealthShare’s membership, our sta� is deeply grateful to each

and every individual who has trusted us to facilitate the sharing of their medical bills. We know

everyone is busy with plenty of pressing matters, which is why it is always memorable and

moving when members go out of their way to express their gratitude to us. 

Members Bud and Linda recently visited our o�ces in Canton, Ohio. After receiving a di�cult

diagnosis, they found themselves on the receiving end of cost sharing with the Liberty

HealthShare community. Their experience was such a positive one that they made the drive all

the way from their home in New York simply to thank our team in person. This gesture was so

touching to us that we asked Bud and Linda to sit down and record a as an

encouragement to the rest of our members. 

We want to thank Bud and Linda - and you, our members - for your trust as we work to make

possible the sharing of medical costs in this community.
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Maternity & Membership: What to Expect

 April 10th, 2019

Here at Liberty HealthShare, we are invested in helping our members navigate the process of

paying for their medical costs with as little confusion and stress as possible. We've done our best

to make the maternity process simple and straightforward because we know you would rather

prepare to welcome your new bundle of joy than worry about confusing policies.

Here are a few helpful tips for members during maternity and pregnancy:
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Once you know you are expecting, as early as possible, we ask that you call our pre-noti�cation

line (888-604-4337) to inform us of the pregnancy. A representative will ask you about your due

date and con�rm eligibility for sharing. Keep in mind that members must be enrolled before

conception for maternity to be eligible for sharing.

When you call the pre-noti�cation line, you will be assigned a Maternity Advocate. This person

will help manage the �nancial side of things during your pregnancy, up to and including the

delivery. Your maternity advocate will send a welcome e-mail with some preliminary information,

so be sure to read that in case you have any questions. During your initial contact, he or she will

also ask you a few questions about your plan for delivery and then reach out to your providers.

Typically doctors and facilities charge a "global fee" that includes certain services (ultrasounds,

o�ce visits, labs, etc.), and the advocate will work to negotiate the fairest, most reasonable

amount for this fee. This is one of the reasons it is important for expecting mothers to pre-notify

as early in their pregnancy as is possible, in case a provider's fees are excessive.

Because this global fee is usually negotiated, we ask that maternity bills be sent directly to the

maternity advocate via e-mail, rather than submitted through the ShareBox. Bills must be

itemized and include date(s) of service, service codes (�ve-digit CPT codes) and prices. Receipts

must show the name of the provider who was paid.

Please note: As of September 1, 2018, doula services are no longer eligible for sharing. For

expecting mothers who pre-noti�ed regarding a pregnancy prior to September 1st, doula

expenses will be shared in at a maximum of $1,000.

Once you bring your new family member home, he or she can be added to your membership as a

dependent. We will need noti�cation in writing from the sharing member within 30 days.

NOTE: We always recommend members familiarize themselves with our 

, which contains in-depth information about all aspects of membership.

Please note that our guidelines are amended from time to time, so you should always reference

the current version housed under "Resources & Education" on  (or click on the link

embedded above) rather than any printed or downloaded version you may have.

As you grow your family, we are excited to play even a small part in the process. It's an honor for

us to make possible the sharing of your medical costs with your fellow members. We can't wait

to meet your new addition!
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March 2019 HealthTrac Graduates

 April 15th, 2019

Graduating from   means the member has reached the goals set with his or her health coach and has 

made lifestyle changes that positively impact overall health. Congratulations on your achievement!

Adams Chris

Alvarado Monica

Bair Douglas

Bell Bryan

Blankenship Todd

Brandvold Sandra

Burke Kathleen

Bush Ron

Cain Robert

Carr Julie

Carr Daniel

Chandler Lynda

Chester Kim

Coe Suzanne

Coleman Robert

Cook John

Davis Nin

Donnini Karen

Ennis Kimberlee

Evans Jodi

Fields Suzette

GIanoulis Anthony

Goad Pam

Goddin James

Grewe Debbie

HealthTrac
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Hall Shelley

Haws Wayne

Hietbrink Bernie

Howe Janice

Ionta Jennifer

Jen Karen

Lee Francine

Lewis Cynthia

Lindsey Samuel

Lindsey Samuel

Lindsey Gregg

Matthewson David

Mayer Lorelei

McKee Scott

Monroe Shaun

Morris Margaret

Nimz Jeff

Noren Christopher

O’Donnal Tracy

Paulen Kevin

Petersen Carrie

Pinzauti Simone

Powell Theresa

Pratt Jr Richard M

Pruett Keith

Quinn Vickie

Rempe Kent

Russell Fiona

Schreuder Brett

Scott Kris

Stalnaker Donette

Stinchcomb Jim



Stutz Mike

Thompson Jeffery

Turner Paul

Vaughn Debra

Velarde Derrick

Watson Bill

Weaver Rosemary

Willis Joe

Woodburn Gary
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Follow us:
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